
 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Do you ever wish there was a service to help your child that doesn't seem to exist? 

 

Or have you thought, 'If only my child's school could do this...'? 

 

If you answered yes, we'd love to have you at one of our listening events with Bristol City 

Council which will help shape a new support service for pupils in primary schools. 

 

Chose from in person on May 9th at 10:00am at St Werburghs Community Centre, BS2 

9TJ or online on May 15th at 7:00PM ⏰ (sorry for the bedtime clash).  

  

 

Your ideas are important in making sure it's helpful for families like yours. Come join us 

and help make a difference! 

 

Everyone will receive a £10 high street shopping voucher as a token of our thanks for 

taking part. We can also cover expenses which you can find out more about when you 

book. 

 

We look forward to seeing you there ❤️ Click on the link and choose your session.  

 

  

 

Book your place  

 

  

 

https://bristolparentcarers.us7.list-manage.com/track/click?u=d0b2be1e3a3cf948286502d5f&id=8ae7f9e90b&e=2e74bc178a
https://bristolparentcarers.us7.list-manage.com/track/click?u=d0b2be1e3a3cf948286502d5f&id=cb8c3f2761&e=2e74bc178a

